
Please note the following: 
• 2009 Renewable Energy Incentive Program applications will be 

posted on the website on Monday, February 2, 2009.   
• The 2009 Renewable Energy Incentive Program will start 

accepting applications on Tuesday, February 3, 2009 from 9 
am - 5 pm at 75 Lincoln Highway, Suite 100, Iselin, NJ.  

• Applications may only be submitted by mail or hand delivery.  
Applications will not be accepted via fax or e-mail. 

• Please call 1-866-NJSMART if you have any questions. 


